Law requires new license
plates in Nev.

By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Most Nevada motorists will have to get new
license plates every eight years under a new law that takes
effect July 1.

Assembly Bill 484 passed by the 2015 Legislature and signed by
Gov. Brian Sandoval was requested by law enforcement agencies
because too many plates are unreadable or have lost their
reflectivity to be viewable at night.

By law, license plates at night must be readable from about
100 feet, said Dave Wiley, services manager at the Department
of Motor Vehicles and overseer of the inmate-staffed state
license plate factory.
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